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Please turn off all nonessential electronic devices. 

Our future saints Church services for ages 4-6 is held the first four Sundays 

of each month.  One of the ladies that oversee this gathering will be posted 

at the entrance to the back foyer soon after the start of morning worship 

service at 11 a.m.  You may choose if you wish for your child to participate.  

Nursery is provided each Sunday morning for the smaller children in 

classroom# 10.  

All entrance doors will be locked at 11:15 a.m. & 6:15 p.m. on Sunday’s 

excluding the front entrance by the Pastor’s office. 

 

Happy Father’s Day!  

 

As we’ve been reporting for weeks, the land beside the church sold at 

public auction yesterday afternoon. The church was the successful 

bidder on both tracts, for a total purchase price of $51,360.00.  

 

A special offering will be received next Sunday to help with the 

expense of the land purchase. We hope everyone can and will help 

with this effort.  

 

Camp Glory information is posted on the bulletin board and sign up 

sheets are in the back foyer. It will be the week of July 24
th

 – 27
th

. 

We hope your schedule will allow you to attend. More information is 

posted on the back bulletin board. Those going can give your 

payment for this trip to Bro. Tony Francis. 

 

Help with the building of the Lord’s Church – HOW? By witnessing 

and bringing folks out to worship service. Use your persuasive 

abilities for a good, eternal Christ honoring purpose. Brining souls to 

sit under the preaching of God’s Word is the best act of friendship 

you could show. 

 

Remember – warmer weather is here. Be sure your clothing is 

appropriate for worship and the House of God. 

 

We are in need of a Toddler Sunday School teacher. Today is the last 

Sunday Ms. Chelsea will be available. Children are a blessing, let the 

Lord use you to nurture those blessings into all He would have them 

to be. Speak with Bro. Paul or Bro. Jeff if you have a heart for this 

ministry.  

 

The Women’s Sunday School Class will soon begin a new series of 

study: Having a Mary Heart in a Martha World: Finding Intimacy 

with God in the Busyness of Life. In order to have enough materials 

for this study, we are asking all ladies interested to sign up with Sis. 

Tamara. We hope all our ladies will join us in this study. We are 

certain to find that while our lives are different, the daily issues we 

face are the same. Our hope is to build a better support system for 

each other through this study.  

 

The annual Deacon BBQ and Pay Check Sunday will be Sunday, 

August 13, 2017. Pay Check Sunday will go toward the purchase of 

the Land or parking lot upgrades. 

 

Our “Compelling Outreach” effort continues. The following are the 

standings as of this week:  

 

Timmy Davis – 60 Kevin Mullins   – 50 Jerry Kingrey   – 25 

Billy Gist   - 20 Sherry Kinslow – 15 Brad Davidson – 10 

Doug Keller    - 10 Timmy Young   - 10  Anthony Irwin  - 10 

Tamara Francis – 5 Tina Compton    - 8 Henrietta Young -5 

 

We will plan to close this competition on Sunday, August 13
th

, which 

is the Deacon BBQ, and award the Bible during those afternoon 

activities. Be certain to fill in the needed information when you have 

a quest with you and when they attend preceding that service.  

 

This week’s nursery worker: Sis. Lisa, Sis. Taylor and  

Bro. Ty Davidson 

Next week’s nursery worker:  Sis. Andrea Purchis 
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